
   
 
 

 
       
       
       
            

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Invitation for the public to attend a public hearing on Eskom’s MYPD 
condonation request 
 
The National Energy Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) is a regulatory authority 
established as a juristic person in terms of Section 3 of the National Energy Regulator Act, 
2004 (Act No. 40 of 2004). NERSA’s mandate is to regulate the electricity, piped-gas and 
petroleum pipelines industries in terms of the Electricity Regulation Act, 2006 (Act No. 4 of 
2006), Gas Act, 2001 (Act No. 48 of 2001) and Petroleum Pipelines Act, 2003 (Act No. 60 
of 2003).  
 
NERSA invites the public and all stakeholders to attend the scheduled public hearing on 
Eskom’s MYPD condonation request. The public hearing will be conducted as follows: 
 
Date : 07 July 2017 
 
Venue : Kulawula House  
  526 Madiba Street (former Vermeulen Street) 
  Arcadia  
 
Time : 11:00 – 14:00 
 
Members of the public and stakeholders wishing to attend or present their views at the 
hearing must register at publichearings@nersa.org.za and submit their request by 16:00 
on Thursday, 6 July 2017. 
 
For more information and queries on the above, please contact Mr Dumisani Njezula and 
Mrs Lorraine Leburu at the National Energy Regulator of South Africa, Kulawula House, 
526 Madiba Street, Arcadia, Pretoria.   
 
Tel:  012-401 4600 
Fax:  012-401 4700 
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